
 

 

 

REQUEST FOR TENDER 
RFT-F0418322 

 
 

 
The Shire of Dardanup is seeking submissions from suitable and experienced suppliers to provide 
the modifications for Henty Road Widening Project. 

A copy of the request for quote documentation must be obtained by registering your details at the 
Shire of Dardanup’s e-tendering portal at www.tenderlink.com/dardanup/.  All responses must be 
submitted no later than 14:00 AWST, Friday 3 October 2025. 

 
A mandatory site inspection is to take place at the intersection of Giumelli and Henty Road, Henty 
on 11th September, Thursday at 11.00 am. 

All contact for this request for quote must be made via the Shire’s e-tendering portal at 
www.tenderlink.com/dardanup/ marked to the attention of the Procurement Officer. 

 
Any response not submitted via the Shire’s e-tendering portal will not be accepted for evaluation. 

The lowest or any response will not necessarily be accepted, and canvassing of the Shire of 

Dardanup’s Councillors or staff will disqualify suppliers from the evaluation process. 

 
MR ANDRÉ SCHÖNFELDT 

Chief Executive Officer 

Henty Road Widening Project 
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